Lynnfield Recreation Commission
Meeting Minutes
Thursday March 15, 2018

Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Michael Cuddy, Patrick Mazzola, Bob Relihan,
Joe Maney & Julie Mallett

7:05 pm the meeting was called to order by Rich Sjoberg
Signatures were obtained for invoices

Rich made a motion to approve the minutes of the February 13, 2018 meeting. Mike seconded the motion
and all agreed.

Joe reviewed all the permits that were processed so far this spring. He was able to work out some of the
issues that arose. Bob reminded the board that we need the grass fields to rest especially in the Spring.

Julie updated the committee on the programming. We have the First Mother Son Bowling this Sunday
with 175 registered. Next Saturday is the Father Daughter Dance with 530 registered so far. The final
Mother Son Bowling will be next Sunday at we have 158 registered so far. We have our community
Easter Egg Hunt on March 28" on the Common from 4-5 pm. We will be having a Spring Tea up at
Marketstreet on May 6" from 9 am — 11 am. The Summer Book is finished and will be going to the
printers. All activities are up on the website and ready for people to register.

Julie handed out the financial statements form Munis & Myrec for review.

The committee discussed where to place the storage container. It was decided that it will be put in the back
field at LMS on the left hand side. Once the weather breaks Julie will order it.

Rich informed the committee that they did have a townscape meeting the other night but the person who
was checking into the Friends of Lynnfield Rec as a silo was out on a personal matter. Mike informed the

committee that First Lego decided to go through the Library where they will fund them.

. Rich made a motion to adjourn at 8:05 pm. Mike second and they all agreed.



